From: Karen G. Schneider, COLD Secretary
Subject: Rapido 21/22 & 22/23 Pilot: Additional Details
Date: June 18, 2021

COLD passed the following motion on June 17, 2021:

So moved, that the CSU Libraries agree to pilot Rapido and RapidILL for two years
system-wide, on a pricing model where the CO covers 100% of the pro-rated cost for 2021/2022
and 2022/2023; that the CSU Libraries commit to implementation by July 1, 2022; and that
COLD Executive Board appoint a working group to investigate and report out by January 1,
2023 on possible pricing models for future licensing of Rapido and RapidILL.

The following information helps clarify the details of the Rapido pilot.
Leslie Kennedy and David Walker agreed that CO ATS/SDLS would:

1. For AY 21-22, cover the prorated extra cost for Rapido (beyond what the campuses are
already paying for RapidILL), which we expect to be about ~$6k based on a go-live date
in May or June 2022.

2. For AY 22-23, cover the extra cost for Rapido (beyond what the campuses are already
paying for RapidILL) of about ~$53k.

Additional comments from John Wenzler, Chair, ULMS committee: “Due to concerns about staff
workload this Fall, | recommended a May/June 2022 implementation date for Raprido in my
written proposal to COLD. And it was my understanding that Ex Libris wants a commitment this
AY to implement next AY, but that we would only start to pay when we actually started to use
Rapido.”



